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August 8, 1977 

Mrs. Caroline K. Harris 
Chilson Road 
Ticonderoga, New York 

Dear Mrs. Harris: 

12883 

Peter A. A. Berle, 
Commissioner 

Thank you and the members of the Eagle Lake Property OWners' Associa­
tion for helping us to keep the picnic area on Eagle Lake clean. 

Ranger Robert Morris is correct in stating that the funding for our 
interior maintenance has been drastically reduced. We do have a small 
crew working in the Schroon Lake area, however. I am requesting our 
Conservation Operations Supervisor Douglas Fletcher to make arrangements 
to have the area cleaned up by this crew. 

WK:dm 
cc: M. Otis (wiatt.) 

H. Lamb (wiatt.) 
D. Fletcher (wiatt.) 
R. Morris (wiatt.) 
H. Lashway (wiatt.) 

Very truly yours, 

William Krichbaum 
Regional Operations Supervisor 
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